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1322 Queen Street W., Toronto, ON M6K 1L4 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) was 
founded in 1987 by the Capuchin Franciscan   
Friars of Central Canada with the vision of        
creating a faith community with the poor by  
providing direct services that seek to enhance 
the sense of human dignity of those who are in 
need. 
 

St Francis Table, the primary expression of  
Capuchin Outreach, serves meals  six days a 
week in Toronto’s Parkdale community. Patrons 
are asked to make a $1   donation towards their 
three course meal which is provided with full 
restaurant service. 
 

St Clare Centre is our Outreach and Drop-In 
space, hosting weekly AA meetings as well as an 
informal drop-in for patrons of St Francis Table. 
 

We receive no government or United Way  
funding, instead relying on the charity of        
private individuals and businesses for our        
income. 
 
 

Capuchin Outreach to the Poor (Parkdale) 
is a registered charitable organization  

#11883-7970-RR0001 

VOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONSVOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONS 

1322 Queen Street West1322 Queen Street West  
Toronto, ON  M6K 1L4  416.532.4172Toronto, ON  M6K 1L4  416.532.4172  

Email: st.francistable@yahoo.caEmail: st.francistable@yahoo.ca  

 

Regiopolis Notre Dame  
(Kingston and Belleville)  
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Bro. John’s Desk...Bro. John’s Desk...Bro. John’s Desk...   

Bro. John Frampton, ofm, cap. 

VOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONSVOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONS VOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONSVOLUNTEERS, STAFF AND PATRONS 

We prepare for another winter as we          
continue feeding the hungry with your help! 
What greater gift is there in feeding the    
hungry?  
 

We are blessed this year with over fifty 
schools and churches generously donating 
canned goods and cleaning supplies during 
our Thanksgiving Food raiser that continues 
all the way to Christmas! We are blessed 
with your financial gifts that helps turn those 
canned items into beautiful meals as part of 
our daily menu! We could not do it without 
your ongoing support. 
 

Winter tends to be cold and stormy but the 
hot soup at lunch and the warm service we 
provide makes a difference, not only in     
temperatures, but, in the ambience our       
patrons experience at St. Francis Table. You 
are an important part of the warmth                
experienced here!  
 

On behalf of the Capuchins, our staff,            
volunteers and our patrons, I take this time 
to wish you a Blessed Christmas and Holiday 
Season. May the warmth of the Christ Child 
continue to bless you and your family! Merry 
Christmas! 

 

Our Lady of Mount Carmel 

 

Our Lady of the Lake 

 

Bishop Allen Academy 
Friday Retreat 

 

YPI from St Michael College 


